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Stay Informed 
Keep up on the latest Belmont news on
social media. Follow us at:  

City News 
Did you know we publish weekly
news right to your email inbox? 

Subscribe to receive it at
www.belmont.gov/signup. 

Your Voice, Your Belmont
Survey

Summer Parks & Recreation
Registration

We’ve relaunched the Your Voice, Your
Belmont survey to better understand your
needs and priorities! As we navigate long-

term financial planning and prepare for
challenges like climate-related disasters and

earthquakes, your feedback is more
important than ever. We encourage all

residents to participate in this important
survey. It only takes a few minutes, and your

input will make a real difference. 

To learn more or to take our survey, visit
www.belmont.gov/conversation or use the

QR code below!

Summer 2025 registration is now open! We
have all your favorites, like swim lessons,
yoga, adult field trips, and some fun new

additions, like community hikes and a cardio
dance class. There is something for every

age level and interest. We hope you will join
us for an activity this summer! 

Visit bit.ly/SummerRegistration2025 or use
the QR code to learn more. 



Twin Pines Park Belmont Creek Restoration Project
Belmont Creek through Twin Pines Park is unstable and has experienced significant

erosion, contributing to downstream flooding. The Belmont Creek Restoration Project
will restore almost 500 feet of creek throughout the park. Work includes the removal

of invasive plant species, reestablishing native plant and habitat space along the
creek, improving creek flow, and enhancing public access to the creek.

Attend & Volunteer at the
Park Booster Summer

Concert Series

To learn more, visit
www.belmont.gov/CreekRestoration

or use the QR code!

2022-Late 2024
Staff attended Concert in

the Park events, Parks and
Recreation Commission,
and City Council to boost
awareness of the project

while in design. 

Winter 2024-2025
Over 52 dangerous and

invasive trees were
removed. In addition to

improving safety, many of
the trees removed were

salvaged and will be used in
restoration construction.

Summer 2025
Restoration work will

begin in early June and
continue through mid-

September. Access to the
western portion of Twin

Pines Park will be
restricted.

Project Timeline

The Belmont Park Boosters Summer
Concert Series returns this summer with 5

weeks of fun in the Twin Pines Meadow.
The concerts run every Sunday from June

15 to July 13 from 1-4 p.m. Concerts are free
and open to all. View concert information

at www.belmont.gov/calendar 
 

Help the Park Boosters with this year's
Summer Concert Series, all while enjoying
great music! Volunteers are needed for set

up, clean up, and to help serve
concessions. Visit bit.ly/ConcertSignUps to

register to volunteer. 


